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December 7, 2017 

Santa Clause is Coming to Town 
Thank you to the Madrigals and Santa Clause for visiting the Rotary Club of Redding this week!  Our 
thanks as well to the Fellowship Committee for putting on such a fun luncheon for all of us. Many 
young family members were in attendance to share their Christmas Wishes with Old Saint Nick.   

Express Editor and Production, Jennifer Finnegan    
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Calendar 

December 14 Dark—Rotary Christmas Party, 6:30m at Turtle Bay Exploration Park 

December 21 Dark 

December 28 Dark 

January 4, 2018 Club Assembly 

January 11 Stan Statham 

January 18 Tai Chi Meditation Garden with Dr. Michael Czehatowski 

January 25 California Highway Patrol Volunteer Program 

Upcoming Events  
(Mark your calendars) 

http://www.nolimitrotary5160.org/
http://www.riconvention.org/en
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Honor to Youth 
This month’s Honor to Youth was Makayla who has a long and proud 
history with Girls Scouts of America. She is a high school student who 
keep an amazing GPA while taking dance and band  in school, as well as 
studying gymnastics in her spare time.  

Makayla’s many accomplishments include the community service projects 
she manages through Girl Scouts. Her Bronze and Silver awards. The 
Girl Scouts Silver Award is all about completing a project within your 
community to better the lives of those around you.  Makayla’s Silver 

Award project was a program that helped foster children in Shasta County to bond with their new 
foster families.   

She partnered with Children’s First Foster Agency to create the program that gives gift baskets to 
each foster family including games, arts, and crafts. These give the families something fun to do 
together, helping them to bond.  Makayla raised the funds for these baskets through her own 
personal donations, cookie sales, and partnering with a Mortgage Company for a donation drive.   

Congratulations Makayla on your many accomplishments!  You are a shining example of Rotary’s 
Honor to Youth recipients. 

Scholarship Survey 2018 

The Scholarship Committee is considering alternate methods of ensuring 
adequate funding for scholarships annually without having to petition the 
Board for additional funding every. We'd like your input on ways to 
accomplish this, and to know if our club in general feels that this is an 
important program to grow moving forward.  We welcome all constructive 
feedback.  

CLICK HERE to take our 8-question survey:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LGD3PZN 

President Richard’s Recognitions 
President Richard led the club in passing around coffee cups to tip our servers for the year. Thank 
You, Riverview Country Club!   

Janice Cunningham  was recognized for reaching her exercise goals at the gym this week, and for 
her son being promoted to level of Lieutenant in the CHP Explorer Program. She shared $100 to her 
pledges.  

Parvin Carter was recognized for being a “Star” with the Pink Martini’s band and singing and dancing 
on stage. Parvin shared $100 with the club for the story. 

This Week’s Meeting 
This meeting was brought to you by Team 1 captained by Gary Burks & Pat Corey.  Greeters were 
Jennifer Morgan, Tim Thomas, and Suzi Michiels. The pledge was lead by Jennifer Morgan; the 
invocation was given by Mark Rincon; the Sergeant-at-arms were Peggy O’Lea and Gary Burks.  
Thank you to everyone for working together for a great meeting! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LGD3PZN

